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15 June 2007
The Honorable Carl Levin

Chairman Senate Armed Services Committee

228 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-0036

Dear Chairman Levin:
On behalf of the Fleet Reserve Association, I want to thank you for introducing, “The Dignified Treatment of Wounded Warriors Act” (S. 1606), to improve the management of medical care, the disability rating system, and quality of life issues for wounded members of the Armed Forces. This proposal is important and will address significant long standing problems associated with the coordination of care between the Department of Defense and Veterans Affairs.
FRA appreciates your leadership on this issue and shares your concern about adequate care for wounded service members. The Association stands ready to assist you in its passage in the 110th Congress. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Secretary
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